Marysville Early Learning Center 7622 44th Ave NE Marysville, WA 98270



March 10, 2022

Dear ELC Families,

Our school takes pride in and celebrates the diversity of our students, families, staff, and our community.

Since the start of this school year, action steps have been taken by the Marysville School District to address concerns related to meeting the needs of each student such as social-emotional and physical safety, addressing inequitable practices, and creating a sense of belonging.

Part of these action steps include schools hosting "listening sessions" to bring our students, families, staff, and community members together to share their needs and concerns. We are committed to actively listening to each of your experiences.

Please join us Friday, April 15th from 11 - 12 at the ELC main campus for our school's listening session. We will send an RSVP form for you to fill out if you would like to attend in person. If you are unable to attend, we will be creating a Google Survey for you to include your feedback. We look forward to your participation with us on this journey as we strive to create a sense of belonging for each student and family we serve.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Cassarino ELC Principal



Address: 7622 44th AVE NE Marysville, WA 98270 Phone: 360-965-3300 Fax: 360-965-3304